
 

 IN   

WORKSHOP 

SATURDAY OCT. 27, 2018 
 

St Paul’s United Methodist Church 
750 Norland Ave, Chambersburg, PA 

 
9:00 AM to 1:00 PM 
 
Bring a dish (or not) to the Potluck! 
 

 

Hosted by the New Hope AFG of  
Chambersburg, PA 

 

 

This Workshop is for: 

*Those who’ve never 
worked the Steps. 

*Those who have 

gone through the 

Steps. 

*Those who are afraid 

of working the Steps. 

*Those who are 

curious about the 

Steps. 

*Those who are 

ready. 

*Those who aren’t 
ready. 

*Everyone! 

 

RSVP                     
(not required, but 
appreciated) to: 

newhopestpaulafg@
gmail.com by 
10/20/18 so we can 
have a head count.  
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